
Memorandum
Item 10b

TO:  CCSD School Board Members
FROM:  Jackie Hanson, Superintendent
DATE:  May 22, 2025
SUBJECT:  CCSD School Board Student Scholarships

The CCSD School Board remains committed to supporting students in their pursuit of post-secondary education 
and training.  To that end, the Board has established scholarships to encourage and recognize students who 
demonstrate progress toward their educational and career goals.  These scholarships serve as a tangible 
investment in the future of our graduates and reflect the Board’s belief in lifelong learning and achievement 
beyond high school.

At its recent meeting, the Board approved expanding scholarship support for 2025 as follows:

• Three (3) scholarships in the amount of $1,000 each will be awarded to the selected applicants of the 
Board Scholarships.  The recipients will be formally announced during the graduation ceremony for Class 
of 2025 on May 27, 2025.

• One (1) scholarship in the amount of $250 will be awarded to Arthur Frank, Student Board 
Representative, in recognition of his service and contributions throughout the school year.  Thank you, 
Art!

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve awarding three (3) $1,000 scholarships to the winning applicants of the 
2025 Board Scholarships, to be announced at the graduation ceremony on May 27, 2025, and one (1) $250 
scholarship to Arthur Frank, Student Board Representative, in recognition of his service.


